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Dear Residents of Ward 7,

Welcome to the Ward 7 MOCRS Newsletter,

your dedicated newsletter to keep you informed

and engaged in the vibrant community that

shapes our neighborhood.

In this issue you will find upcoming events in the

city and Ward 7, important city updates and

other resources and support.

Together, let's create a stronger and more

connected Ward 7. Your input, engagement, and

support are vital in making our community an

even better place to live and thrive.

-Ward 7 MOCRS



Support Secure DC 
Secure DC includes many provisions from the Mayor’s Safer

Stronger Amendment Act of 2023 and the Addressing Crime

Trends Now Amendment Act (ACT Now) of 2023. 

To find more information about the Secure DC omnibus, CLICK

HERE!     

How does Secure DC address recent crime trends that are

impacting your neighborhood:

 • Carjacking: Expands the definition of carjacking to include situations where a victim is not in

or immediately next to their vehicle. This will improve prosecution. 

• Drug-Free Zones: Reinstates MPD’s ability to declare drug-free zones where hotspots of crime

and drug activity occur. This will allow communities to reclaim public space

• Gun Penalties: Establishes new felony offenses for endangerment with a firearm and unlawful

discarding of firearms and ammunition. 

• Victim Protection: Establishes a new felony offense for strangulation. Enhances protections for

senior citizens, persons with disabilities, and transportation workers and passengers. 

• Pretrial Detention: Creates a rebuttable presumption in favor of pretrial detention for violent

crimes committed by juveniles and adults and requires judges to explain decisions to allow for

pretrial release in such cases.

Ward 7 make their voices heard on
Secure DC!

 They can express support for the Secure DC omnibus by reaching out to

the Committee on the Judiciary and Public Safety (contact information

below).

 Contact their ward Councilmember via email or telephone to tell them that

you support them passing the Secure DC omnibus as quickly as possible.

 Share on your social media platforms on why you support Secure DC.

#SecureDC 

http://brookepintodc.com/newsroom/securedc-omnibus
http://brookepintodc.com/newsroom/securedc-omnibus


Mayor Bowser Opens Applications for Aspire Incubator
Program and Dream Grants for Local Businesses

 Mayor Muriel Bowser and the Department of Small and Local Business

Development (DSLBD) are encouraging DC business owners to apply for two

programs designed to support local entrepreneurs and their businesses: the

Aspire Incubator Program and the Dream Grant Pitch Program. Applications for

both programs open today, January 26, and run through Friday, March 1.

Managed by DSLBD, the 2024 Aspire Incubator and Dream Grant Programs are

part of the Bowser Administration’s continued investment in and support of local

businesses. Through the Aspire Incubator Program, which has awarded

approximately $750,000 over the past three years, entrepreneurs have access to a

comprehensive range of resources, including mentorship, guidance, and

educational training to help turn their business ideas into reality. The Dream Grant

Pitch Program provides financial and technical assistance to entrepreneurs from

Wards 7 and 8 and provides a platform for them to develop the skills needed to

run a successful business; over the past three years, local entrepreneurs have

received approximately $1.5 million in Dream grants
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Community
walks with
MPD

Join MPD this month for their Weekly community walk! Each week, we want community

members of MPD and other District agencies to build better relationships and address

public safety issues. YOUR PARTICIPATION IS NEED! Find a day that works for you and

bring a neighbor!



Spread the word...















Lawrence Davin

lawrence.davin@dc.gov

202-374-9282
202-251-9930

Lakiesha Morgan

lakiesha.morgan@dc.gov

What is a MOCRS?
The Mayor's Office of Community Relations and Services

(MOCRS) serves as Mayor Muriel Bowser's primary constituent services

organization by providing rapid and complete responses to constituent requests,

concerns, and questions for all 8 wards.

Need to

Contact ?


